Keweenaw Detachment #1016, Marine Corps League
P.O. Box 354, South Range, Michigan 49963-0354

Announcement of Scholarship Availability

Please forward to appropriate personnel.

Date: September 21, 2015
From: The Keweenaw Detachment #1016 Marine Corps League

The Keweenaw Detachment #1016 Marine Corps League has available scholarships to be
awarded for 2015 to those who are pursuing post secondary education/training at a recognized
institution, and who meet the eligibility requirements

These scholarships are targeted toward the United States Marine Corps community (Marines,
Former Marines and their families), with eligibility as outlined in the application information.

Applications can be obtained by contacting High School Counselors, I. S. D., MCL Keweenaw
Detachment members, and Paul D. Smigowski ( at smigpd@gmail.com or 906-296-0204 ).

The completed application must be received by the detachment before October 31, 2015.

Keweenaw Det. #1016 MCL
P.O. Box 354
South Range, Michigan 49963-0354

After any award, the selected applicant will be notified, and the scholarship check will be sent
directly to the institution in the name of the awardee and the institution.

There are also scholarships available from both the Dept of Michigan Marine Corps League, and
the National Marine Corps League. These are similar in their applicant eligibility.

Information on these can be obtained by contacting this detachment, or going on the web sites of
the Marine Corps League.

Application forms for this detachment scholarship may be copied.
Additional information about applications, or these scholarships, can be obtained by contacting

Paul D. Smigowski ( at smigpd@gmail.com or 906-296-0204 ) or by mailing inquiries to the
above detachment address.

Mission Statement: "We serve and aid Marines, their families, veterans and our local communities.”
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